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School Council Minutes
Friday 8th February 2019
Present: Mrs Robertson, Suzi Mandyna (Y6), Trsitan Bain (Y6), Elisha Kumar (Y5), Aria Pebeyere (Y5), Naim Gomez (Y4), Akheno Renji (Y4), Amelia Wilkinson (Y3), Nathaniel Groom (Y3), Natasha Szy (Y2), Zac Jones (Y2), Amy Jose (Y1), Nicholas Da Silva Leite (Y1)
Apologies: N/A
Welcome – Mrs Robertson
	Item
	Action
	By Whom

	1
	Prayer

Prayer was chosen by Mrs Robertson to start the meeting.
	

	2
	Minutes from previous meeting
All minutes agreed from previous meeting on 11th November 2018.
	School Council Members

	3
	Easter Bingo Fundraiser
School Council members discussed ideas for raising some money during the Easter bingo.

-Find the bunny (board game)
-Guess where the eggs are.

-Pin the tail on the rabbit.
	School Council Members
Mrs Robertson



	4
	Toilets
School Council members mentioned that the toilets in Top Block are being vandalised.  This is very disappointing considering they have only just been decorated.

Many children are doing gymnastics in the toilets, swinging on bars, climbing in the toilets and standing on toilets seats.

Suzi mentioned having a 0 tolerance policy. 

Mrs Robertson will discuss with Mrs Acton.
	School Council Members
Mrs Robertson

Mrs Acton


	5
	Fundraising Ideas
Mrs Robertson discussed working with the Eco team to hold a combined fundraising idea to raise money for the school.

Mrs Robertson discussed the ideas of a sponsored school sleepover which would include drinks and a snack or a sponsored zumbathon.  School Council members liked both ideas.

Mrs Robertson and Miss Davies will discuss ideas with Mrs Acton.
	School Council Members

Eco Committee Members

Mrs Robertson
Miss Davies

	6
	Charity Ideas for the Term
School Council members decided upon an Easter Egg Hunt arouund the school.  
School Council members also discussed a ‘tuck shop sale’.  Instead of a ‘cake sale’ we could sell snacks such a sausage rolls, cakes, crisps, drinks etc and link to a party celebration, celebrating the good work of our chosen charity.

School Council members thought of different charities that they would like to raise money for and they voted in favour of the NSPCC.
	School Council Members 
Mrs Robertson

	7
	Bag Pack Letter
Mrs Robertson explained to School Council members that she had been in touch with Sainsburys and they were happy for us to do a bag packing session.
Suzi and Tristan will write a letter next week and this will then be passed on to Sainsburys so that a date can be arranged.
	School Council Members

Mrs Robertson

	8
	Stationery Shop
Stationery shop will be started after half term.  Need to vote upon poster and this can be used to advertise the shop.
Need to speak to Mrs Acton to see if we can use hut as part of the shop.
	School Council Members (KS2)
Mrs Robertson

Mrs Acton

	9
	AOB

School Council members asked about School Council badges.  Mrs Robertson said to come to her classroom next week to get a badge each.
	School Council Members

Mrs Robertson
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